

The KofC's meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall. All men of the parish are welcome to attend.

The next Meeting will be May 18, 2017.

Nominations of officers for the 2017-2018 term are now open. Please contact Dave Lindley for more information.

The Knights of Columbus scholarship applications are now available at Baker High School or the office. Applications are due no later than May 15th.



Every Sunday ~ 1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th Sundays from 2-4 PM 2nd Sunday from 12:30—2:30 PM Doors open 1/2 hour before start time. Please bring a donation for the

food bank.

Altar Society News

May Duties

Funeral Dinners—7; Albs—9: Coffee Hour—10: No Duty—6

Please join us for coffee hour this Sunday.

General Altar will meet this Sunday after Mass.

Congratulations to all of the young people who had First Communion last Sunday. We are truly blessed to have such a wonderful church family.

From Dawn's Desk



THANK YOU to all of the servers and liturgical ministers that helped during Holy Week, Confirmation and First Communion. We couldn't of done this without you!

Also, THANK YOU to Marguerite Laeger, Judy and Gordon Schroeder, Claire Duncan, Joan Rasmussen, and Roger Coles for your help in painting and cleaning up the food bank. Thanks also to the Knights who helped in moving the equipment and replacing it this week.

On Saturday, May 6th at 11:00 a.m. we will be doing Extra ordinary Minister training for our new and old ministers. If you are interested in becoming a extra-ordinary minister, please contact me at the office.

FOUND, a gold filigree ring with leaves. If this is your, I have it at the office.

Religious Education

UPCOMING EVENTS



Summer Youth Camps: WALKING WITH

GOD 2017

High School: July 7-9 Middle School: July 13-16 Grades 4-6: July 20-23

For further information please contact

the office at 541-523-4521

NORTHWEST CATHOLIC WOMEN'S CONFERENCE

ABUNDANT LIFE IN CHRIST

June 23rd and 24th
DIOCESAN RETREAT CENTER AT
POWELL BUTTE

For further information please contact Jennifer Godwin at 541-519-2060





The month of May is the "month which the piety of the faithful has especially dedicated to Our Blessed Lady," and it is the occasion for a "moving tribute of faith and love which Catholics in every part of the world [pay] to the Queen of Heaven. During this month Christians, both in church and in the

privacy of the home, offer up to Mary from their hearts an especially fervent and loving homage of prayer and veneration. In this month, too, the benefits of God's mercy come down to us from her throne in greater abundance" (Paul VI: Encyclical on the *Month of May*, no. 1).

On Sunday May 7th we will celebrate Mary the Queen of May by placing a crown of flowers on her statue.



The Wild Goose study group will meet on Wednesday May 3rd at 1:30PM, in the Rectory. The topic for this week is "The Spirit's Freedom". Please come and join us, all are welcome.

